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31 March 2015 

 
Elie Abboud 
President 
Lebanese Association of Certified Public Accountants 
Mathaf Square – Hotel Dieu Street – Mathaf Center 
1st Floor P.O.BOX: 11-5821  
Beirut 
Lebanon 
 
Dear Elie,  

On behalf of the PIOB, I wish to thank you very much for your participation as 
panelist in the Public Interest International Forum that was held in Abu Dhabi on 
23 March 2015. 

The panel discussions were all lively and very interesting, and allowed 
participants to focus on the challenges faced by the profession in the Gulf region, 
as well as on the efforts from regulatory authorities to help support and develop 
the accountancy profession. 

We look forward to future opportunities to collaborate.  

لا!  ً اركش جزي
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Gonzalo Ramos 
PIOB Secretary General 
 
 

CC: Eddy Wymeersch, Chairman, PIOB 


